
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Unatego Central School District Board of Education will host a Public Hearing to hear 
comments regarding the recently completed Facilities Study on October 24, 2016 at 7:00 PM in 
the cafeteria of the Junior-Senior High School located at PO Box 483, 2641 State Highway 7, 
Otego, NY 13825. 


